
 
School Dinners Cost Increase 

I hope you have all seen the new menu which is proving popular with 

the children, if not please email bursar@pinfold.lancs.sch.uk for a 

copy. We have held off for a long time and the cost of a school    

dinner has not increased for over 5 years, but with the new higher 

food costs with effect from the 1st  September the cost of school 

lunches will increase by 25p a day to £2.75.  

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy School Reminder: Please remember we only allow milk or 

water in school and packed lunches must be healthy. If your child 

eats breakfast on the way to school– send in a toothbrush and they 

can clean their teeth when they arrive! Healthy teeth– happy smile! 

NHS Healthy Start  

If you’re more than 10 weeks pregnant or have a child under 4, you 

may be entitled to get help to buy healthy food and milk. The NHS 

Healthy Start scheme helps young families and those who are     

pregnant to access healthy food, milk, and vitamins via a prepaid 

card. 

Eligible people can apply for the scheme online or if they cannot   

apply online can call 0300 330 7010. Eligibility for the scheme de-

pends on the benefit the person receives and what their income is. 

For more information visit: www.healthystart.nhs.uk  

 

This newsletter is going to be a wedding edition! I myself, was married in       

December and have a new name. We also had two other families who 

tied the knot! My new name is Mrs. Gagigo (Ga-ji-goo). 

Congratulations and best wishes for all our future happiness! 
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Pinfold News 
Calendar for 2023 so far: 

 9-12th May SATS 

 6th June– Times Table Test Y4 

 13th June– Willow class Philharmonic Hall 

 5th July– Beach Trip 

 11th July– 1.30pm Sports Day, Scarisbrick Village Hall Field 

 19th July– 2.30pm End of term picnic and Y6 farewell  

 July (TBC) - stall and performing with the ukulele band at 

The Green Fayre at The Beacon Country Park 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

A massive thank you to those parents who were able to join us for our lovely 

King’s Coronation Party! It was lovely to see you all. Thank you for all the 

food you sent in, the children and staff really enjoyed themselves. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are still in the running for a grant from Tesco- for our community garden 

at the front of school! Please remember to pick up a huge handful of blue  

tokens and pop them in the Pinfold Community Garden slot! Spread the word! 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs. Gagigo 

STRIKE NEWS: As you will know from the News unions are still in negotiations with the 

government for better pay and decent funding for our children. It looks like more unions 

may be joining the cause, so more strikes may be imminent. We will do our best to inform 

you as and when we know. Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Miss Whiteside is planning to create some Punch and Judy puppets with 

the children, for our Seaside Theme, please can you send in any kitchen 

rolls size or larger, card board tubes in  (we are not allowed to accept 

toilet roll tubes). 

The Gujarat Temple was 

so welcoming! We 

learned a lot about     

Hindu beliefs. 


